
June 19, 1919.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

favor of the 2nd of June, and to say in reply that

an official of the Indian Department will be at Bet-

siamits before very long, and he will look into the

question of financiall aid towards the erection of the

church.

Yours truly,

Dameau Esq

Touty Superintendent General.

Rev. J. M. Briere.

Betsiamits, Que

verschiedern.

16 June 1919 - 2 July 1919, (R.G. 10, Volume 5768)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES DUBLIQUES

CANADA


